
 

 

 

2022 SRS Elections Candidate 

COI Committee Member at Large 

Helen Burgess, PhD 

 

Dear Sleep Research Society, 

In response to an email from Dr. Craig Heller, I am self-

nominating myself for the Conflict-of-Interest Committee. 

I have submitted the required nomination form, and this is my 

letter of interest. 

I also attach a recent NIH-format biosketch, a digital picture and 

will complete the conflict-of-interest disclosure policy form. 

My move to the University of Michigan and family 

responsibilities have led me to pull back a little from the SRS, and I look forward to 

this opportunity to reengage with the society if elected to the committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Helen Burgess, Ph.D. 


